
Dear PTW Prayer Partners,  

 

Greetings from Pathway to Wholeness-India!!!   

We are thankful for your prayer and support. Through your prayer we have completed four lesson of Pathway to Wholeness Seminar book 

translation. Last week I had a meeting with our leaders via online to know what is happening in the ministry field. One of our leader shared us 

that God wants him to do one day Pathway to Wholeness Seminar in the city of Belapur and Bargah.  

We all felt that the God wants us to do PTW seminars in the given above places. Please kindly pray for the completion of translation work and 

the upcoming seminars, which is going to be held on August 28th and September 10th, 2019.   

 

 

Gratefully in Christ,  

 
Joshua (Narendra) Bansal  
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